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€HR$TTUAS NATIVITY
This year we will be holding our pre-school

nativity, on the Friday 9th of December at
1"0.30 In the church, please drop your child
off in their costumes in the vestry at 10.15.

There will be no preschoolthis day.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

This year our Christmas party will be held
on last day of Term Friday 16th December
from 9.30 till 1L.55 pick up your child and
go into the church to see Santa. (there
will be no pre-schoolthis daylAll children
are invited to attend.
There will be a food list outside on our
board for you. please contribute an item
sf food" The staff will prepare all food, we
ur*uld like tc thank you allfor your
generosity and support.

WISHING YOU A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS

AND I{APFY NEW YEAR

C}.iRISTMAS

}.IAMPER

and raff!*.

We will be

asking you if
you could
contribute
items for
our hamper
this includes
bottles,
chocolate
and food
hamper. For

Christmas
fundraising.
Raffle tickets will be available at a later
date. Please help us make these harnpers
special by donating
Items.
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Dates for Diary
Pre School closes on Friday 16/n

December
Reopens Tuesday 3'dJanuary 2023
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